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Members of the Committee,  

We are beekeepers from Aneta, ND and are opposed to Senate Bill 2343. If this bill were to pass 

you would put beekeepers in North Dakota out of business. We place bees where the landowners 

want them located on their land. If this bill were to pass you would be taking the rights away 

from the landowner. The landowner finds a good location by their crops that we don’t have to rut 

their land up getting to the bees.  
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